Dubbing Restrictions

Date: December 19, 2016

To Whom It May Concern:

Re: “"DE PREMIER aka THE PRIME MINISTER” Dubbing
Restrictions

This is to confirm that in relation to ““DE PREMIER aka THE PRIME
MINISTER" (the “Film”) there are no dubbing restrictions on the part of
any cast member.

Yours faithfully,

Laere (Producer)
ehalf of FBO BVBA

FBO bvba - Baalhoek 48 - 1853 Strombeek-Bever RPR Brussel
tel. +32 (0) 244 504 68 Ondernemingsnummer 0880.497.902
IBAN BE 66 0014 8285 3043 BIC: GEBABEBRB BTW BE 0880.497.902




